
Please pass HB3076 to make Oregon safer. This bill does not infringe at all on the 
rights of gun owners. Please speak up for our children and grandchildren to make their 
lives safer.


Respectfully.

Janet Buck

Lake Oswego

https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2025R1/Measures/Testimony/HB3076

